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Service Change Notice 14-62 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
218 PM EST Tue Dec 2 2014 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    David Soroka 
         Acting Chief, Marine and Coastal Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Removal of Buoy 41036: Effective January 2015 
 
In early to mid-January 2015, NWS will no longer support buoy 41036, at 34 
degrees 12'25" N 76 degrees 56'56" W, about 40 miles east of Wilmington, 
NC.  This buoy is not part of the NWS-operated federal backbone.  The buoy 
was sponsored by the Coastal Ocean Research and Monitoring Program at the 
University of North Carolina, Wilmington.  The university stopped funding 
the maintenance of the buoy in 2013.  NOAA has been unable to find another 
sponsor. 
 
The buoy is at risk of breaking free from its mooring and becoming a 
hazard to navigation.  Therefore, it will be retrieved.  For more 
information on this buoy, see the link below: 
 
http://www.ndbc.noaa.gov/station_page.php?station=41036 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Shannon McArthur 
National Weather Service Program Manager 
NOAA National Data Buoy Center 
Office: 228-688-2830 
shannon.mcarthur@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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